
 

 
 
The calendar has turned to December in a year that no one could have predicted! 
Despite the global pandemic, we have been able to steadily deliver Workday 
functionality - Supply Chain, Accounts Payable, Assets, Student Recruiting and Student 
Admissions - and we have seen UMMC's use of the system steadily increase.  
 
We handled about 3.3 million transactions in Workday in January of 2020 and by 
October, we were over 9 million transactions. We are already looking ahead to another 
exciting year of Workday deployments in 2021 as the remainder of the Workday 
Student operations move from legacy systems over to Workday. The team is working 
hard every day to Make your Workday Count!  
 

Where are we in the project? 

The Workday Student Project team has been very busy completing User Experience 

Sessions.  These sessions proved to be a great opportunity to work through the system 

and how it has been configured.  Tasks for the Move-to-Production 2 have begun in 

earnest.  These will continue through January.  See Wave 3 features below! 

                                 


